
Thank you & Good bye                                    March,2020 

 

The 3rd grade students will graduate from Junior High School in March. The 1st & 2nd grade students prepared for the 

Farewell Assembly which is called “Sannensei wo Okurukai”. But because of COVID-19, the Farewell Assembly and all 

the schedule of March had cancelled. 

See these photos below. These are drawn by Mr.Sato. What a great artist he is! Now you know he is good at math and 

fine arts! The 1st & 2nd grade students wrote kind message to the 3rd graders. Gakushu Iinkai intended to decorate these 

message board as last year, but may be…may be his work is much better so far!? Let’s keep Mr.Sato’s message board as 

a masterpiece of Kohoku Sakura JHS 2020.  

 

 

 

 

Congratulation on your graduation. 
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